
Food Access Proposal for Local Farmers' 

Market 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Insert Recipient Name] 

[Insert Recipient Address] 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I am writing on behalf of [Your Organization/Group Name], which is committed to enhancing 

food access in our community. Our local farmers' market plays a crucial role in providing fresh, 

local produce to residents, and we believe that it can be a catalyst for improving food access for 

underserved populations. 

We propose the following initiatives to increase food accessibility: 

• Implementing a Double Up Food Bucks program to encourage SNAP users to shop at the 

market. 

• Organizing cooking demonstrations and nutrition education classes at the market. 

• Creating partnerships with local food banks for food distribution on market days. 

We believe these initiatives will not only benefit our farmers but also enhance the health and 

well-being of our community members. We would appreciate the opportunity to discuss this 

proposal further and explore potential partnerships. 

Thank you for considering this important initiative. We look forward to your positive response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization/Group Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


